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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the June Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 6/8/22
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

I hope you all are having a great spring. The club is really getting busy 
this time of year. There’s something for everyone to do and I hope to 
see you enjoying the grounds and our activities. The elections for club 
officers will be at the May 17th meeting. We will also be voting on a 
bylaw change to make sponsors for new members unnecessary. 

Please remember you must have your current membership card displayed when on 
the grounds. This includes fishing and using the ranges.   If you do not, you will be asked 
to leave. 

We will have membership card holders for sale at the membership meetings.  They 
have the new logo on them and are very nice.  You can wear then around your neck, 
hang them from your belt,   and all kinds of other options.  They are only $5.00.  

—Howard Thompson president@yorkiwla.org

Upcoming Events
Monday Night Trap 6pm
May
15	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
17	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
21	 50 yard & Trap Closed
22	 22 PRS Match 
	 All Ranges closed 
	 Work Detail email president@yorkiwla.org
28	 Trap Range Closed 4pm 

June
4	 Youth Field Day 
	 Grounds Closed all day
5	 Long Range Egg Shoot 
	 Rifle Range Closed
7	 Board Meeting 7pm
10-12	All Ranges Closed 
10-12	Mid-Atlantic Multi-gun  
	 Championship 8am
19	 USPSA Match 8am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
20-24	Hugs Girl Scout Camp 
21	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
23	 Trap Range closed  6-7pm
30	 Trap Range closed  6-7pm

COMING SOON TO IWLA YORK CHAPTER 67!
The Board has decided to address the ever increasing mis-use of the grounds by non members, by rerouting the incoming driveways a 
bit and adding an access gate with supervisory security cameras. Installation is set for sometime in April/May, and all members will be 
issued access cards the size of a credit card in lieu of membership cards beginning in the June or July timeframe. Details on the access 
card roll out will be sent via email in the coming months. This is an exciting new step for York IWLA. We are very excited about it, and 
look forward to membership feedback. - Gary Swope, Board Chair.

JUNIORS

Now that the weather is nice we can start doing outdoor  
activities during our meetings. Remember to come dressed 

Hi Juniors! 

to get dirty and wear good walking shoes. Also, if you are over 16 you will need 
a fishing license. Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of the month, 7pm at the IWLA 
grounds, Junior Clubhouse.  
Find out more contact :
Sarah Chenowith  717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org
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USPSA NEWS  
69 shooters attended our April match.  We couldn’t have 
done it without our volunteer setup crew: Bob Fanjoy, Tom 
Levenhagen, Phil Matte, Don Miller, Reagan Miller, Rick 
Zapf, Leroy Konen, Dave Ragland, Jeff Patton, Lee Hankey, 
Don Vetter, Al Bernard, and Allen Shirey.

Congratulations to the winners: Carry Optics - Luke Cao, 
Limited - Chris Webb, Open - Brian Veisz, 
PCC - Brandon Higbee, Production - Grant Senft
Single Stack - Michael Danjczek

Our next match is Sunday, May 15th.  Registration is via 
Practiscore and opens Sunday, May 8th at 7PM.  Match  
setup takes place Friday, May 13th at 10AM.  Newcomers 
are welcome.  Contact Russell or Jim with any questions.

SHOOTING SPORTS
MULTI-GUN NEWS  
Thank you to Evolution Gun Works for sponsoring our first 
match of the season! We had 64 shooters participate in 
Aprils match. Congratulations to the first place winners in 
each division: 3 Gun Open: Matt Kitzmiller,  
2 Gun Pistol/PCC: Greg Jordan, 3 Gun Tac Ops: Kevin Neidel,  
2 Gun Pistol/ Rifle: Bret McCartney.

Our May match is on May 8th, looking forward to seeing you 
all there. All Mothers are Free if you compete!

Our 2022 Multi-Gun Schedule is on our calendar for every 
second Sunday of the month starting in March. And our Mid 
Atlantic Multigun match is scheduled for June 10-12. Please 
save these dates! Of course all dates subject to change.

Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 717-668-2325   — Chris Webb  

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
In May we have a 3 gun on 5/8 (all ranges will 
be closed til 3:00) a USPSA match on 5/15 (all 
ranges will be closed til 3:00) and a 22lr PRS 
match on 5/22 (all ranges will be closed til 3:00). 

In June we have a Long Range Egg Shoot on the 
5th (rifle range closed until at least noon), and 
The Mid-Atlantic Multi-Gun Championship from 
6/10-6/12 (all ranges will be closed from 6:00 
pm on 6/9 until at least 3:00 on 6/12) and a 
USPSA match on 6/19 (all ranges will be closed 
til 3:00) 

In July we have a Falling Steel Fun Shoot on the 
2nd (back pits only), a 3 gun on 7/10 (all ranges 
will be closed til 3:00) and a USPSA match on 
7/17 (all ranges will be closed til 3:00). 

All of our matches are open to members and 
non-members but all require pre-registration.   
For the latest information on our events check 
our blog at www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com 
regularly.  If you have questions about any of 
the matches at our club, or would like to get 
involved with the pistol committee please email 
us at yorksignup@gmail.com All of our matches 
are open to members and non-members but 
all require pre-registration. For the latest 
information on our events check our blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly.  If you 
have questions about any of the matches at our 
club, or would like to get involved with the pistol 
committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP      
Trap is open once again to the Public. Monday nights 
6-9pm weather permitting.  $4.50 for adults $3.50 for 
juniors. As always help is appreciated.  

YOUTH FIELD DAY IS JUNE 4TH. 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS TO HELP THE 

KIDS ON THE TRAP FIELD.  

For many, this will be the first time shooting a shotgun. 
Please contact me by email or on trap night if you are avail-
able to volunteer.  See you on the trap range CONTACT: JON 
CHENOWITH • TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA. •  443-790-0655

TUESDAY NITE PLATE LEAGUE
If you haven’t been out shoot the plate league you are 
missing out, Lou puts on a fun, stress free time to practice 
competition! Check it out every Tuesday evenings in the 
back pits 4pm till 7pm for the next two weeks!! 

Thank you 
Thomas 
Symonds for the 
great photos, 
always 
appreciated!
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Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o mWe have a work detail planned 
for Sunday, May 22nd at 9:00 am.  
Please email me at president@
yorkiwla.org and let me know if 
you plan to attend.   I’m not sure 
what we’ll be doing yet, but be 
ready for painting, and yard work.  
It’s always good to have work 
gloves and boots.  Bring any tools 
you think are handy.  I’ll email 
everyone who signs up with more 
details on our projects ahead of 
time. 

BUILDING & 
GROUNDS

TROUT COMMITTEE
We have had a very good year with raising the trout fingerlings. Our volunteers are still stocking trout now through the first week of June.  
Did you know that all ages are welcome to participate in trout activities?  It’s education, fun and camaraderie all rolled together. For more 
information, contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org   
You can support our trout activities by purchasing a limited edition-vintage 2020 Trout T-Shirts!  available for $6 each.   For more informa-
tion about any trout activities or to purchase a t-shirt,  contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 

DALLASTOWN TROUT IN THE CLASSROOM VISIT TO YORK IWLA - On Saturday, 
April 30th, Dallastown Intermediate students and staff visited York IWLA 67 for the 
finale of their spring “Trout in the Classroom” program, the release of their fingerlings. 
Each Spring they obtain trout eggs from the Pa Fish n Boat and Trout Unlimited  
partnership, for hatching in classroom aquariums. They then raise them to fingerlings, 
learning about their life cycle and their environment, learning how watershed  
conservation and management efforts affect their habitat. 
Some 50+ students and their families gathered for the release, some stream stompin, 
stream critter surveys, tree planting, fly fishing demo’s, a tour of our nursery on  
stocking day and for angling for the ever elusive adult trout, dropped in the creek by 
our trout  co-op folks. Judging by the smiles, squeals and wet kids, the event was a  
huge success. It was great to see kids on the grounds again, learning about and  
enjoying nature.

OTHER NEWS

For more info on the program, 
please visit the program’s very cool 
website, 
www.patroutintheclassroom.org.
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